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Nichole Baldinger

From: Thompson Ruth Lynn <rlthomps65@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 8:38 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Raintree Country Club

I was unable to attend the meeting last night.   
 
I feel it would be a GOOD idea to purchase this facility.  It could add so much to the community. 
 
I would also look at it from an educational view.  I would check with career schools and colleges in the area to see if 
 
they have any hotel management courses and develop partnerships and internships with them.  It would help 
 
the schools to have a "lab" and you for service and management help at very low costs. 
 
If bought I would hope that Green residents get first choice on renting places for events.  I would 
 
also work on creating areas for all size events. 
 
When will a summary of Town hall meeting be made public? 
 
R.L. Thompson 


